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October 6, 2022
Dear Parents,

As we begin the month of October, we remember
two wonderful saints, Saint Therese of Lisieux,
whose feast day was Oct. 1 and St. Francis of
Assisi, whose feast day was Oct. 4th. St. Therese,
the Little Flower, is known for her dedication in
doing the little things with love. Of course, we had
the blessing of the pets on Tuesday to remember
St. Francis’s love for God’s creation.

Hex 2 started on Monday. Please continue to
utilize RenWeb to stay current on your child's
grades and assighments. AR goal contracts will
be set for the new hex, so please encourage your
child to read each night.

This month’s virtue is Hope. Did you ever catch a
glimmer of hope from somewhere

unexpected? Hope is in our playgrounds, in our
classrooms, in the books we read, in our child’s
voice and our teacher’s caring words. This
weekend, look for hope in your daily routine and
notice your spirits lifting.

Have a wonderful weekend and | look forward to
doing what | can for you while Mrs. Fochs is
gone. Please feel free to reach out if you have a
question or concern.

Peace to you and your family,
Mrs. Buntrock
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Mission Statement: To inspire excellence and personal growth
grounded in Catholic principles and tradition

Dates of Interest

10/6 *Energy End Game Show 1:30 @
SVDP
*Report cards go home

*Parent-Teacher conferences
4-7 PM; Link below and on P 3

10/7 No SCHOOL

10/9 Assumption Fall Fest 9-3
10/11 *3rd Grade fire prevention 2:30

*K-5 Parent/Teacher
Conferences: in person or virtual-Sign

Up Genius in this week’s newsletter

10/12 Mass 9:00 AM—3B
ACS State of the Schools
10/15  Toys for Tots referral

forms due

10/17-21 Neighborhood Walk
10/19 Mass 9:00 AM—3W
10/19 Bus Evacuation Drill 1:00
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Royal parems New meeting night ;‘;. w’ _ STUDENT COUNCIL CORNER: It’s time to
: 4
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build us up. Become a member of the
PPNSS S YMNG The next Royal Parents meeting is

' WEDNESDAY October 12 at 6:00 at the
high school library. to your teacher. If you have any ques-

The next bingo date is October 9th at 1:00. tions, contact Mrs. Wasshausen.

Student Council. Turn in your application
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How do Royal Cards hel ‘my ch:ld? C R .
. i ? " Upcoming Student Council fun

The funds from*the Royai Cards sales are allocated to the schools The funds are used for !
eVents, treats, and fieldtrips, just to 1 name o few thmgs These funds also areusedto \ Bake Sale—OQctober 14

celebrate the last day of school. Thank yau for putting in the effort for the Royal Card sales.
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Halloween Party—October 31
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Fourth grade finished Shiloh; To celebrate, they have had many friends visit; Humane Society, Packer, and Shiloh.

Mrs. Waushausen'’s
3rd Grade
Art with Food




The people of South Wood County have

historically been very generous during the

= '-_'.,k Fholiday season to help assist families in need.

One such generosity is the Marine Corps

Reserve, “Toys for Tots” Christmas for

Children program. Together with the Grand Rapids Lions and FOCUS
organizations, they are making the 2022 Christmas season special for
all. If you, or someone you know, needs a little help this holiday sea-

son, please fill out the Referral for ‘Toys for Tots’ and return by
October 15, 2022. Make Christmas special for all.

Attention:

Due to limited staff, PM Care will now end at

5:00 PM. We apologize for any inconvenience.

WE ARE HIRING!

We are looking for someone to replace Br. Joe in our
morning care and paraprofessional role. He is
returning to Bolivia. Let’s make sure to pray for safe

1
1
|
|
1
1
]
1
travels. Thank you Br. Joe. :
1
1
o

~ Qur Virtues Within ~
Kindness

October Virtue: Kindness
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DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE IN NEED
OF PRAYER?

Please return the form to the school
office.

I would like the school children and all
who read our newsletter to pray for:
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SCRIP NEWS

Mon: 9am-12pm Tues: 9am-1pm
Contact Mrs. Fochs
Information 715 422 0962

pfochs@assumptioncatholicschools.org

Scrip is a great way to earn money back towards your tuition, The Guardian Angel Fund (for other students), or
for teacher/staff accounts. SVDP School Office keeps a limited inventory of Scrip cards on hand. We are open
from 8am-4pm. Feel free to stop in during this time to make your purchase. The main Scrip office in the
Assumption High School Building has a wider selection of inventory and is open:

Thurs: 11am-6pm Fri. 9am-1pm

Mrs. Rayles

715 422 0960

svdpoffice@assumptioncatholicschools.org




Thursday, October 6 and Tuesday, October 11

Sign Up Genius Link
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We are truly blessed. Thank you Gracious God.

l v ! Blessing of the Pets
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Blessing of Animals '
5L ﬂ : 2 Thank you Fr. Patric
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S October 4th at 3:15.

God bless all our favorite Fur-babies..



